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Comments: Wrangell island timber sale.

Dear sirs:

It would be very helpful if you would hold to your promises of the last few years and make small projects of timber
cutting available for the people of Wrangell. And make sure that the people of Wrangell will be involved in the
timber cutting and processing for the goodness of their town.

You and the timber industry should be interested in helping out the local industry. Do not bypass the people of
Wrangell when they need your help so badly at this time. After all the trees you are going to cut are on their
island. This would be in the best interest of everyone. Thank you for taking this into your immediate
consideration.

Sincerely,

Patricia Crabtree

Sent from my iPad



